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Drag queens are not for kids
FamilyVoice gender spokesman David d’Lima has expressed dismay at a decision by 
Salisbury Library Service to hold a ‘family friendly’ rainbow story time hosted by a drag 
queen.
 
“We are shocked and dismayed by the promotion of the queer agenda to children,” David 
d’Lima said.
 
“Drag queens are not for kids.
 
“This is yet another example in South Australia of gender confusion among children by 
government instrumentalities, and we call upon Salisbury City Council to scrap this queer 
story time.
 
“If the Council will not take action, the responsibility falls immediately upon the Parliament 
which is the body that forms and supervises local government.”
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